

Mailchimp Template Test - "April 2023 eNewsletter"

1 message

trevorford435@gmail.com <trevorford435@gmail.com>

Reply-To: trevorford435@gmail.com
To: trevorford435@gmail.com

Thu, Jun 29, 2023 at 10:00 AM





Last visit to New Community Church will be on Thursday April 20th to hear Christoph Bull on "Charles Dickens in Kent".

Committee News

Following the AGM, Trevor Ford has been appointed as Chair.

We are pleased to welcome on to the committee a couple of Pats. Pat Cracknell will be helping Steve Dixon with Membership. Pat Laughton will be Group Coordinator.

We were also recently joined by Rinka Halliday looking after Welfare and New Members; so please let her know about any issues (illness, etc, among members).

It's time to renew your membership if you have not already done so.

Click on <u>Membership Form</u>. It will also be on the <u>website</u> (Welcome page) for a limited time. Also, if your Emergency Contact Details have changed, click on <u>ICE form</u> It will also be on the <u>website</u> (Welcome & Group pages).

A reminder that Group Members should inform the Group Leader about attendance/nonattendance at meetings. Apart from courtesy, this is particularly important when events/visits/meals have been booked. Repeated failure to inform GL could result in exclusion from the Group.

We are pleased to announce a **Tea Party for New Members** (those who have joined us in the last 6 months or so) at **Queensgate on Monday 12th June, 2.30 - 3.30pm.** (*Individual invitations will be issued shortly.*) It is an opportunity for new members to meet Group Leaders and Committee.

Booklet Addendum

A personal apology from me (Editor) that the **World History slot** was missed out from the Monthly Calendar on the back of the Annual Booklet. The Group meets on the **4th Wednesday 2pm-4pm**. There is a report on their webpage about recent and future viewings and discussions.

News for Group Leaders

- There will be coming round shortly a Feedback Form for the SHOWCASE.
- Please send a list of number of Vacancies in your Group monthly, so that we can publish a list in the Newsletter, Website & Notice Board (at monthly meetings).
- Pat Laughton will be setting up a GL meeting soon as part of her new regime.

New on the website this month :-

- Freedom Pass: photos: Kensington High street, March
- Local History 3: photos: Fitzrovia Chapel, March
- Ramblers 2 : photos & report : Footscray Meadows, March
- Ramblers 3 : photos & report : Hampstead, March
- World History: report on recent & future DVD viewings

London Region

• Summer School Reminder.

The Programme and Application Form along with <u>publicity flyer</u> are now available.

See Events page of London Region website https://u3asites.org.uk/london-region/events

• Climate Talk, u3a Kingston, May 22nd, 2 -3 pm on ZOOM

If you wish to attend please contact Christine Thompson at chris.cpt3@tiscali.co.uk or cthompson1911@gmail.com







Copyright © 2022 Sidcup & District u3a All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is: trevorford435@gmail.com

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.